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  In this proceeding, the Public Service Commission is 

considering a proposed component of the Clean Energy Standard 

(CES) to encourage the preservation of the environmental values 

or attributes of zero-emissions nuclear-powered electric 

generating facilities for the benefit of the electric system and 

its customers.  After consideration of the many comments that 

have been received to date on that issue, the Staff of the 

Department of Public Service (Staff) has prepared and filed for 

the Commission's consideration a document entitled "Staff's 

Responsive Proposal for Preserving Zero-Emissions Attributes" 

(Staff Proposal).  The Staff Proposal can be found on the 

Department’s Web site at www.dps.ny.gov, by searching Case  

15-E-0302. 

  Written comments are solicited on the Staff Proposal, 

with the deadline of July 18, 2016 for submission of the 

comments.  Comments are to be submitted to the Secretary by 

e-filing through the Department’s Document and Matter Management 

System (DMM),1 or by e-mail to the Secretary at 

secretary@dps.ny.gov.  If unable to file electronically, comments 

may be submitted by mail or hand delivery to the Hon. Kathleen H. 

Burgess, Secretary, Three Empire Plaza, Albany, New York 

12223-1350.  All comments submitted to the Secretary will be 

                                                           
1 See DMM Help: Electronic Filing Registration Instructions, at 

http://www.dps.ny.gov/e-file/registration.html. 
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posted on the Department’s Web site and become part of the 

official record. 

 

 

 

 (SIGNED)     KATHLEEN H. BURGESS 

        Secretary 


